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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Ross Naheedy

Comment:
Dear Sir/Madam,
Public availability of works whose copyright protection seems not enforcable and not
enforced by a copyright holder would certainly benefit the people of United States 
as a whole.  I support your efforts to secure us this benefit whole heartedly.

Sincerely,
Ross Naheedy
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